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20/09/2019 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

MEDSOC 

 

The RGS Medical Society is a thriving and well-attended group with the aim of supporting Year 11, 12 

and 13 students with their applications to study Medicine at university.  

 

In order to give students a real insight into the medical profession we very much value current medical 

professionals giving up their time and coming into school over a lunchtime to give a brief talk about 

what their careers involve. We aim to have presentations from a range of professions including GPs, 

anaesthetists and medical research scientists. Last year we had several fantastic presentations from 

parents from a range of medical related careers – it would be brilliant if those concerned could contact 

me again if you would be willing to repeat the talks this year as students gained significant value from 

them. 

 

We are currently in the process of preparing a schedule of talks for current students. If you are working 

in any area of the medical profession and you feel you would be able to help out with one of these talks 

at any point throughout the year please contact me on pjw@rgshw.com.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Peter Wood 

Subject Leader for Biology 

Medical Society Coordinator 
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